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STATE CONSOLIDATED PUBLISHING CO.
TUCSON, ARIZONA
Laura Gilpin
326 North Tejon St.

Colorado Springs, Coloe

Dear Laura,

Your trust was well-placed. Enclosed is the
sought-after review, which appeared in the Arizona Daily Star onu
Sunday, January 18, 1942. I am being very honest with you in returning

SEVEn of the ten cents you sent, since I sometimes consider my own

Yours truly' 7

Tom Ellinwood

timeg rather worthlesse

Librarian pro teEmpore




